
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 November 2024 
 

 
The monthly meeting began at 1906 with Dean Buckhouse presiding.  
 
We immediately switched over to Marcel to give his presentation on Slot Antenna’s (via 
Zoom). 
 
At 1945 we began the business portion of the meeting. Intros around the room. Awards, 
Silent Keys, etc.  Don got his Gen License at the last VE.  
 
Minutes were read and ok’ed.  
 
Treasurer’s report was given.  
 

Starting balance 4,503.97   Deposits 195.46     0.00    Debit 0.00   Checks  0.00    Ending balance  
4,699.43 
 
Deposit 10/16 $  40.00,   Jon Cashatt KJ0CFW   Mine Radio, Mobil  Receipt 4808 
              10/16  $155.46    Don Zaleski KF0QWD  Diamond 10’ Est cable. 5.48, FC50 Tuner 
149.98  Laird Donation. 
 
VE Account 1389 
Starting Balance 292.43  Deposits 0.00 Debit 7.00  Checks 0.00  Ending 285.43 
Debit 7.00 bank fee. 
 

 
The last VE Session had 9 test. The next VE Session will be January 4th.  
 
Christmas plans. Our dinner will be December 18th at 6 pm at Judge’s in Woodland Park. 
 
The Springs repeater is still in progress. The 220 repeater and Dstar node are working 
well. A new link controller is being worked on. Greg is working on AllStar and 
EchoLink.  
 
Our 501-C-3. Decided to wait until Jan 1 to file, so that we can get a full five years of 
records. 
 
Looking for some help. 

 Volunteers to put DStar at Tenderfoot.  
 Greg wants to pass on the TNN manager 

 
A suggestion to document the 220 net to the ARRL 
PPARES website is having problems.  
Skywarn Recognition day is coming up. 



 
Meeting adjourned at 2030 
 
9 Members 
 

Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


